
Pursuant  to  the  Land
Recycling  and  Environmental
Remediation  Standards  Act,
the Act of May 19, 1995, P.L. 4,
No. 1995-2 (Act 2), 35 P.S. §§
6026.101  et  seq.,  notice  is
hereby  given  that  Chevron
Environmental  Management
Company  (CEMC)  is
submitting  to  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental  Protection
(PADEP) a Notice of Intent to
Remediate  (NIR)  for  a  site
located at 13 Mellon Street, in
Allegheny County, Springdale,
Pennsylvania.  Remediation
has  been  conducted  at  the
site  to  address  chlorinated
volatile organic compounds in
soil and groundwater. The NIR
provides  for  additional
investigative  and/or  remedial
activities  under  Act  2  as
necessary to obtain a relief of
liability  for  soil  and
groundwater contamination in
accordance  with  a
combination  of  Act  2
Statewide  Health  Standards
and  Site-Specific  Standards.
The  proposed  future  use  of
the property will continue to
be  non-residential.   Act  2
provides for  a  30-day public
comment  period  for
Site-Specific  Standard
remediations.  The  30-day
comment  period  is  initiated
with  the  publication  of  this
notice. Until 30 days after this
publication  date,  you  may
submit a request to CEMC to
be  involved  in  the
development  of  the
remediation and reuse plans
for the site. The address for
comments  is  CEMC,  c/o
Arcadis  U.S.,  Inc.,  2100
Georgetown Drive, Suite 402,
Sewickley,  Pennsylvania
15143. Copies of this request
and  any  comments  should
also  be  submitted  to  the
PADEP  at  400  Waterfront
Drive, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania
15222.


